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I oppose HB3076 along with all law abiding Oregonians who wish to keep and 

exercise their second amendment rights. The systems and processes which are 

already in place for both those who wish to purchase a firearm and those who sell 

them are already overstepping the constitution of the USA. We do not have to ask 

permission to exercise our inalienable rights, this is a contradiction. This bill will not 

accomplish what it's writers and supporters say that it will do, it will only further 

violate and restrict the rights of citizens, especially lower class income earners, single 

parents and younger people who don't have the finances to be able to follow what 

this bill is asking in order to purchase a firearm. People who wish to do harm to 

someone and commit other crimes will ignore these laws.  

 

It is also clear from the increase in fees from previous bills to the numbers in this bill, 

that there is enormous error in estimating how much this sort of program will cost to 

run. This will end up costing taxpayers more and is clearly wasteful spending if this 

bill is passed. Oregonian are already one of the most taxed citizens in this country, 

there are numerous other problems that need to be addressed for the good of our 

state and it's citizens. I demand that this bill be rejected as a lifetime Oregon citizen 


